
Hello, 

I am writing in opposition to HB 1205. This bill limits the access of information for 

children and adults. There are already ways to request a book be removed from a library. The 

bill is vague enough to include books such as the Bible and the majority of romance novels. I 

encourage you to vote do not pass on HB 1205. 

Thank you, 

Wesley Byzewski 


